
 

 

  

8th September 2021 

Dear parents and carers, 

RE: Headteacher’s Welcome Meeting 

As mentioned in last week’s newsletter, I would like to invite you to a welcome back meeting on 

Thursday 9th September.  The meeting will take place at 2pm and will be repeated at 5pm. 

It will give me the opportunity to introduce myself to all our new families and explain the 

journey of Torridon Primary School and our vision and values. I will also be presenting our 

priorities for this year and give you the chance to ask any questions you may have.  

Usually this meeting would be face to face. However, we will be holding it virtually via Zoom 

this year. Please see below for the link to the meetings. 

Thursday 9th September at 2pm 

Join Zoom Meeting 
https://zoom.us/j/94142742066?pwd=R3hkd0ZNcWdGVFhnNU93ekp5c2NNZz09 
 
Meeting ID: 941 4274 2066 
Passcode: 119953 

 

Thursday 9th September at 5pm 

Join Zoom Meeting 
https://zoom.us/j/96353403282?pwd=cWFYc1hIbTFBWlN0MzJacTJLN1lkdz09 
 
Meeting ID: 963 5340 3282 
Passcode: 474515 
 
I look forward to seeing you tomorrow.  
Best wishes 
 

 
Manda George 
Headteacher 

Hazelbank Road, Catford, London, SE6 1TG 

Headteacher: Manda George 

Telephone: 0208 697 2762 

Email: admin@torridonprimary.lewisham.sch.uk 

Website: www.torridonprimary.lewisham.co.uk 

Twitter: @TorridonPrimary 
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